

Forest Service **Southern Research Station**

200 WT Weaver Blvd. **Asheville NC 28804-3454** 828-257-4832 Voice 828-257-4840 Fax 828-259-0503 TDD

File Code:

Route To: 6140

Date: December 28, 2017

Subject: 2017 Southern Research Station (SRS) Director's Distinguished Scientist Award

To: Bill Hargrove

Bill, congratulations on being selected to receive the 2017 SRS Director's Distinguished Scientist Award. You are being recognized for your sustained, high-quality, creative scientific contributions in support of research. Your work is a credit to the Forest Service, the SRS and to the larger research community.

You and the other awardees will be recognized at a ceremony held in conjunction with the Spring Station Management Council meeting in Blacksburg, VA the week of March 19-23, 2018. Details on the award ceremony and travel arrangements will be forthcoming.

Please note a cash award for \$1,000 has been processed for you to recognize your outstanding achievements. This award was processed on December 15th. If for any reason you have not seen this award show up within two pay periods, please let Jennifer Parsell know and she will follow-up immediately.

Congratulations again on your achievements.

Robert L. Dandride

ROBERT L. DOUDRICK, Ph.D.

Station Director

Southern Research Station

